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  Treason's Harbour Patrick O'Brian,1994 The
finest writer of sea-stories in the English
language.--J. de Courcy Ireland
  Thorn Jack Katherine Harbour,2014-06-24
Combining the sorcery of The Night Circus with the
malefic suspense of A Secret History, Thorn Jack
is a spectacular, modern retelling of the ancient
Scottish ballad, Tam Lin—a beguiling fusion of
love, fantasy, and myth that echoes the
imaginative artistry of the works of Neil Gaiman,
Cassandra Clare, and Melissa Marr. In the wake of
her older sister’s suicide, Finn Sullivan and her
father move to a quaint town in upstate New York.
Populated with socialites, hippies, and dramatic
artists, every corner of this new place holds
bright possibilities—and dark enigmas, including
the devastatingly attractive Jack Fata, scion of
one of the town’s most powerful families. As she
begins to settle in, Finn discovers that beneath
its pretty, placid surface, the town and its
denizens—especially the Fata family—wield an
irresistible charm and dangerous power, a tempting
and terrifying blend of good and evil, magic and
mystery, that holds dangerous consequences for an
innocent and curious girl like Finn. To free
herself and save her beloved Jack, Finn must
confront the fearsome Fata family . . . a battle
that will lead to shocking secrets about her
sister’s death.
  The Harbour Scott Bevan,2017-11-01 ‘The finest
harbour deserves the finest book … A colourful,
fascinating and enduring account of the greatest
waterway in the hemisphere.’Simon Winchester ‘This
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book is a joy to read. And essential for anyone
who loves Sydney Harbour ... And who doesn’t?’Ken
Done In the bestselling tradition of Peter
Ackroyd's The Thames, a celebration of one of the
world’s great waterways. Everyone knows Sydney
Harbour. At least, we think we do. Everyone can
see the harbour, whether we have ever been to
Sydney or not. By as little as a word or two, the
harbour floats into our mind’s eye. The Bridge.
The Opera House. Fireworks on New Year’s Eve. When
we see those images, we feel a sense of belonging.
No matter who we are or where we’re from, we see
the harbour and we feel good. In this beautiful,
authoritative and meditative journey, Scott Bevan
takes us from cove to cove, by kayak, yacht and
barge to gather the harbour’s stories, past and
present, from boat builders, ship captains and
fishermen to artists, divers, historians and
environmentalists, from signs of ancient life to
the submarine invasion by the Japanese and the
natural beauty that inspires people every day.
This is the ultimate story of Sydney Harbour – a
city’s heart and a country's soul.
  Cold Harbour Jack Higgins,2003-12-02 May 1944.
The eve of the Allied invasion of Europe. When
American OSS agent Craig Osbourne is taken aboard
a German E-boat off the coast of Brittany, he
thinks that his war – and possibly his life – are
over. But the Lili Marlene is actually operated by
the Royal Navy out of an ultrasecret base on the
English coast. And it will soon be returning
Osbourne – a highly trained assassin – to occupied
France. There, he will help the beautiful twin
sister of a dead British agent infiltrate a German
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High Command briefing on the defense of the
Atlantic Wall. Nothing will prevent the coming
Allied assault – but its success may well depend
on the outcome of this mission…
  Safe Harbour Christina Kilbourne,2019-11-16 2021
Red Maple Award — Shortlisted As far-fetched as
her father’s plan sounds, sticking to it is easy
for Harbour — until it isn’t. Fourteen-year-old
Harbour is living in a tent in a Toronto ravine
with her dog, a two-month supply of canned tuna,
and an unconventional reading list. She’s not
homeless, she tells herself. She’s merely waiting
for her home — a thirty-six-foot sailboat — to
arrive with her father at the helm. Why should she
worry when the clouds give her signs that assure
her that she’s safe and protected? When her credit
card gets declined, phone contact from her father
stops, and summer slips into a frosty fall,
Harbour is forced to face reality and accept the
help of a homeless teen named Lise to survive on
the streets. Lise shows Harbour how to panhandle
and navigate the shelter system while trying to
unravel Harbour's mysterious past. But if Harbour
tells her anything, the consequences could be
catastrophic.
  The Harbour-Master Robert W. Chambers,2020-12-08
The Harbour-Master is a novel by Robert W.
Chambers. It tells the story of a mysterious water
creature and a lonely man in need of a verbal
sparring partner, searching for a supposedly
extinct bird.
  Love in Idleness: A Bar Harbour Tale F. Marion
Crawford,2021-11-05 Love in Idleness: A Bar
Harbour Tale by F. Marion Crawford. Published by
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Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of
titles that encompasses every genre. From well-
known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction
to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be
read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly
and accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.
  Cold Harbour Jack Higgins,2003-12-02 May 1944.
The eve of the Allied invasion of Europe. When
American OSS agent Craig Osbourne is taken aboard
a German E-boat off the coast of Brittany, he
thinks that his war – and possibly his life – are
over. But the Lili Marlene is actually operated by
the Royal Navy out of an ultrasecret base on the
English coast. And it will soon be returning
Osbourne – a highly trained assassin – to occupied
France. There, he will help the beautiful twin
sister of a dead British agent infiltrate a German
High Command briefing on the defense of the
Atlantic Wall. Nothing will prevent the coming
Allied assault – but its success may well depend
on the outcome of this mission…
  No Safe Harbour David Hill,2014-07-23 The bells
stopped, so suddenly that their sound quivered in
the air. For the first time in an hour, the
loudspeakers spoke, but this time the words were
different. 'We are about to abandon ship. All
passengers proceed immediately to the starboard
side. We are about to abandon ship.' Stuart and
his twin sister Sandra are coming home to
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Wellington on the ferry. Stuart knows he'll enjoy
the trip - he's a good sailor. But it's April 1968
and the ship is the Wahine. As the tragic events
unwind Stuart and Sandra must battle to stay
alive. A vivid and compelling picture of the
Wahine's last hours.
  Sydney Harbour iMinds,2014-05-14 Learn about the
history of Sydney Harbour in Australia with iMinds
Travel's insightful fast knowledge series. Sydney
Harbour is the heart of the city of Sydney,
capital of New South Wales. The harbour and its
attractions are very much a part of the city's
identity. And while it is very much a working
harbour it is also a space for the people of
Sydney to relax. The harbour is home to many of
the city's well known events. One of the most
keenly watched events on the harbour is the start
of the Sydney to Hobart yacht race. This race
takes place every year on the 26 December and is
considered one of the most spectacular starts to a
yacht race anywhere in the world. It has been a
Boxing Day institution since 1945. A few days
later more than a million people line the shores
of Sydney harbour to watch the New Year's Eve
fireworks celebrations. As this is one of the
first major fireworks celebrations every year, the
event is covered by media organisations and
broadcast the world over. iMinds will tell you the
story behind the place with its innovative travel
series, transporting the armchair traveller or
getting you in the mood for discover on route to
your destination. iMinds brings targeted knowledge
to your eReading device with short information
segments to whet your mental appetite and broaden



7

your mind.
  Ships in Harbour David Morton,1921
  Harbour Ecology John Humphreys,Alice E.
Hall,2022-11-15 Poole Harbour is protected and
recognised, nationally and internationally, for
its ecological importance. However, it has also
been classified as polluted and eutrophic. These
twin designations – protected yet polluted –
exemplify the condition of many estuaries, making
Poole Harbour an ideal subject for elucidating the
circumstances behind this apparent paradox. The
outcome of a conference entitled ‘Spotlight on
Poole Harbour: Environment & Economics’ organised
by the Poole Harbour Study Group, this book
comprises four main parts. Part I, ‘Background’,
provides a broad introduction to the harbour in
terms of its pre-historical and historical
significance for human communities and gives a
conceptual overview of its modern character and
uses. Part II, ‘Ecology’, contains chapters
ranging from plankton to marine mammals. The
subsequent parts focus on industries dependent on
the biological and chemical ‘ecological services’
of the estuary: Part III, ‘Fisheries’, covers
recreational and commercial fishing and
aquaculture, examining economic value and key
shellfish species. Part IV, ‘Water Quality’,
addresses those industries that require the
harbour to remediate various effluents, as well as
some of the environmental consequences and
noteworthy efforts to reduce such impacts. Part V,
‘Conclusion’, by the editors examines certain
general shortcomings of environmental legislation
and regulation manifest in the case of Poole
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Harbour. A central concern throughout is the
question of sustainable development in coastal and
marine contexts, making this wide-ranging study
relevant well beyond the bounds of its primary
geographical focus.
  Harbour John Ajvide Lindqvist,2011-08-01 On a
winter trip home to the island of Domarö, Anders
and Cecilia take their six-year-old daughter Maja
across the ice to visit the lighthouse at
Gåvasten. And Maja disappears. Leaving not even a
footprint in the snow. Two years later, alone and
more or less permanently drunk, Anders returns to
Domarö to confront his despair. He slowly realises
that Maja's disappearance is not the first
inexplicable tragedy to strike the islanders. Nor
is everyone telling him all they know; even his
own grandmother, it seems, is keeping secrets. And
what is it about the sea? There's something very
bad happening on Domarö. Something that involves
the sea itself. John Ajvide Lindqvist serves up a
masterful cocktail of suspense laced with bizarre
humour and a narrative that barely pauses for
breath. Harbour is also a heartbreaking study of
loss and guilt: a novel whose epic climax pits the
infinite force of nature against the implacable
love of a father for his child.
  Sediments in the Tema Harbour (Ghana) Benjamin
O. Botwe,2018-07-11 Sediment pollution and
accumulation in harbours are major environmental
issues and studies that advance their solutions
are essential for harbour sustainability. This
book provides the first comprehensive assessment
of chemical pollution in sediments and sediment
accumulation rates in the tropical Tema Harbour



9

(Ghana). This book contributes to improving our
ability to use an integrated approach involving
sediment chemistry and bioassays in one
comprehensive assessment of the contamination
state of a tropical coastal environment. Whole-
sediment toxicity bioassays using the amphipod
Corophium volutator and the polychaete Hediste
diversicolor as bioindicators were combined with
data on concentrations of total metal and metal
binding forms, radionuclides, organochlorine
pesticides and polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbons in
bottom sediments as well as total metal
concentrations in settling silt-clay particles
collected by sediment traps to characterise the
hazard, risk and impact of sediments from the
tropical coastal Tema Harbour.
  Coastal, Harbour and Ocean Engineering P. V.
Timbadiya,M. C. Deo,Vijay P. Singh,2023-06-05 This
book comprises the proceedings of the 26th
International Conference on Hydraulics, Water
Resources and Coastal Engineering (HYDRO 2021)
focusing on broad spectrum of emerging
opportunities and challenges in the field of
coastal, harbor and ocean engineering. It covers a
range of topics, including, but not limited to,
coastal disasters including tsunamis, cyclones and
storm surges, sea level rise, coastal structures
and oceanography, wave-structure interaction, etc.
Presenting recent advances in the form of
illustrations, tables, and text, it offers readers
insights for their own research. In addition, the
book addresses fundamental concepts and studies in
the field of coastal, harbor and ocean
engineering, making it a valuable resource for
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both beginners and researchers wanting to further
their understanding of hydraulics, water resources
and coastal engineering.
  Kirkcaldy Harbour Carol McNeill,2018-04-15
Lavishly illustrated throughout, Carol McNeill
tells the fascinating story of Kirkcaldy Harbour
tracing its story from its sixteenth-century royal
connections.
  Proposed Plan for Improving Dover Harbour
Benjamin Worthington,1838
  Safe Harbour Danielle Steel,2003 Struggling with
a terrible accident that devastated her family,
young Pip meets artist Matt Bowles, whose
friendship helps Pip and her mother heal, until an
unresolved issue from Matt's past compromises
their progress.
  Sutton Harbour and Docks (Plymouth) ,1846
  New Faces of Harbour Cities Şebnem Gökçen
Dündar,Hilmi Evren Erdin,Neslihan
Karataş,2014-10-21 New Faces of Harbour Cities
explores the changing so-called “faces” of harbour
cities. Whilst urban regeneration and harbour
cities are discussed as related realms within the
wider field of urban competitiveness, few studies
have attempted to give place to the broader set of
economic, social, legal, environmental and
cultural dimensions of urban waterfront
regeneration in harbour cities concerning not only
Western and Northern Europe, but also Aegean and
Mediterranean cities. The book provides a multi-
disciplinary, yet holistic analysis of the port-
city interface as a major goal of creating new
domains of entrepreneurial activity. Offering
noteworthy potential, the abandonment of port
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districts offers new opportunities in placing
brownfield port areas back into public use through
their comprehensive revitalization. With the rapid
growth of special interest in the waterfront
regeneration of port districts, many harbour
cities in the world are making an effort to give
their cities a brand new “face”. However, there
are still specific cases showing that this goal
may not always find success, as is discussed for
various cities in this book. Key features of the
book include a highly readable discussion of the
relationship between urban waterfront regeneration
and port cities that both address to the evolution
of the port-city interface and contemporary
patterns of activity. The book also includes a
wide range of international case studies in both
developed and developing cities, whilst providing
a balanced view of the critical issues and related
cases. While focusing on key themes, the
discussion also considers the critique of issues
such as risk management, legal challenges in
planning and the balance between the need for
logistic activities and brownfield regeneration of
port districts as a major asset in terms of urban
image. As such, New Faces of Harbour Cities will
serve as an important reference to academic
studies that explore key themes such as urban
waterfront regeneration, brownfield development,
the port-city interface, green energy, mixed-use
regeneration, and legal aspects in planning.
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